
H O N O L U L U  R A I L  T R A N S I T  P R O J E C T

Construction Notice

The Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transportation  

(HART) would like to inform motorists of overnight  

closures on Kamehameha Highway near the Kalauao 

(Pearlridge) Station.

Lane closures and travel modifications are required  

to safely perform work on the overhead guideway.

This area may experience increased traffic and  

noise levels during construction. Please pardon  

the inconvenience. 
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Kamehameha Highway between Kanuku Street and Lipoa Place
Sunday - Thursday, 8:30 pm to 5 am
February 21, 2023 through March 31, 2023

P R O J E C T  I N F O R M A T I O N

23-0018

T R A F F I C  P L A N  S U M M A R Y

•	Two lanes of westbound Kamehameha Highway will be  
	 closed between Lipoa Place and Kanuku Street. One lane  
	 of westbound Kamehameha Highway will remain open  
	 for motorists.

•	One lane of southbound Kaonohi Street at the  
	 Kamehameha Highway intersection will be closed.

•	Two lanes of eastbound Kamehameha Highway will be  
	 closed between Kanuku Street and Kaonohi Street.  
	 The left turn onto Kaonohi Street will remain open.

•	For bus information, visit thebus.org or call 808-848-5555. 	

	 For real-time bus arrival information, visit hea.thebus.org
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